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Executive Board meeting 17 June 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eleventh meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board adopted Executive Board Decision 2024-03 with its opinion on the final annual 
accounts of Eurojust for the financial year 2023.  

The Executive Board reviewed and provided ex-ante guidance on the new 2026 planning cycle. 

The Executive Board took note of the updated table on measures taken so far to address the 
recommendations made in the EDPS audit report of 6 June 2023. 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the study Evaluation of the Pericles IV 
Programme. 

The Executive Board decided to decline a request to participate in project OSINT Radar. 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the project EASTEAMS by contributing 
to one meeting with a Eurojust expert speaker, plus one training workshop (with a Eurojust trainer) within 
Europe (Germany/Greece) under the condition that costs are covered by the project team. 

The Executive Board discussed the review of the Eurojust organisational structure.    

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


